
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 6/22/2015 7:26:10 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Removal of Confederate Flag

Title: Mr.
First Name: Donald
Middle Initial:M
Last Name: Harvey
Suffix: 
Street Address: 192 East Church Street
Street Address 2: 
City: Ellerbe
State: NC
Zip: 28338
Phone: 

Email: donharvey3@gmail.com

Affiliation: Veteran
Message:
I do not believe it is in the best interest of South Carolina to be negotiating with terrorists or 
anyone who would use this tragedy to advance their unjust cause. Taking down the flag should 
be the will of the people. What will you do when someone from the middle east objects to the 
American flag. I say stop being so apolitically correct and stand up for your own heritage. Do not 
let the ignorance of some who do not understand what the war was about, stop the people from 
being proud of the rebel flag. Many men died serving that flag and by pulling it down you are 
saying their sacrifice was for nothing. I think the flag issue should be put to a vote of the 
residents of SC. Not left to to political correctness on their politically narrow minded Governor.


